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Samuel Crawford

From: Mike Lucas <mikelucashd@live.com>
Sent: Wednesday, July 8, 2020 9:04 AM
To: City Council
Subject: Excessive Speed on H Street

H Street has become very dangerous due to car and truck speeders. With new developments coming this will only 
exasperated the situation. Time for speed indicators to be placed on H Street Road to slow this situation down. Police 
presence both on top and below the hill at Lincoln Park will also help.  
Thanks, 
Mike Lucas 
2656 W 99th Street 
Blaine  
360-332-6414 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


